
From: Dan McEwan <dan@fluidplanning.co.uk>  
Sent: 07 September 2022 19:59 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Cc: Georgia Hickland <Georgia.Hickland@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 0043 Evergreen Farm - legal agreement 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Hello Chris,  
 
Yes I agree to the EOT to 09 September 2022. 
Dan McEwan  

 

 

m. 07827 012317 / t. 01403 288383 / PO Box 1014, Horsham RH12 9TJ 

Important Information: Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where 
specifically stated to be the view of Fluid Planning. Any opinions or advice contained in this email are subject to the 
relevant terms of business. This email is intended solely for the named recipient/s and may contain privileged and/or 
confidential information. If you are not one of the intended recipients, please notify the sender immediately and destroy 
this email. You must not copy, distribute or take any action upon it. Whilst all efforts are made to safeguard Inbound and 
Outbound emails, Fluid Planning cannot guarantee that attachments are virus-free or compatible with your systems and 
does not accept any liability in respect of viruses or computer problems experienced. © 2015 Fluid Planning Ltd. All 
rights reserved. Registered in England and Wales at the above address. VAT No. 203297528 72 Registered No. 
09372914 
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